
DuFresne, Kristin I - DNR 

From: DuFresne, Kristin I - DNA 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, February 20, 2008 3:41 PM 
'nmversch@tds.net' 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Milligan, Diane L - DOJ; Van Grinsven, Anne - DNA; DuFresne, Kristin I - DNA 
G&D Mobil (WDNR BARTS# 03-38-204911) 

Hello Noel. The DNA has received and reviewed Bay's February 15, 2008 submittal for the G&D Mobil site. The DNA 
recommends the following: 

• Install two additional push probes. One push probe is to be installed to the north of SB-4. The other push probe is to 
be installed adjacent to the property boundary and southwest of post excavation soil sample #1 South Bottom. 

• Collect soil samples from each push probe using the sampling approach identified in Bay's November 28, 2007 work 
plan. Samples are to be laboratory analyzed for PVOCs and PAHs. 

• Collect an additional round of groundwater samples from groundwater monitoring well MW-1 and the six temporary 
wells. Samples are to be laboratory analyzed for PVOCs and PAHs. 

• If possible, locate and provide DNA with a copy of the well construction report for groundwater monitoring well MW-1. 

• Provide the DNA with the exact location and size of the stockpile. Also, provide a brief summary of the sampling 
approach (e.g .. how many samples will be collected and at what depths). 

Within 60 days, please provide the DNA with a letter or report documenting the progress being made at the G&D Mobil 
site. 

Thank you in advance for your assistance and feel free to contact me with any questions. 

Kristin DuFresne - Hydrogeologist 
Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
WDNR - Northeast Region 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
P.O. Box 10448 
Green Bay, WI 54307-0448 
Phone: 920-662-5443 
Fax: 920-662-5197 
E-mail: kristin.dufresne@wisconsin.gov 
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